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What’s been happening? 

Lincoln Community Garden has reopened! 

 

Te Radar talking to 
garden supporters 

 

 

Tahu Stirling giving our garden 
a Maori Blessing 

Thank you to the Maternity Hospital for their continued support. As part of the 
garden reopening we helped launch the Friends of Lincoln Hospital. LET started 
the donations by presenting a cheque for $100. If you would like to make a 
donation to the hospital ring Amanda on 364 0239 . 
Thank you to Te Radar for donating his fee to the gardens ($150) and the 
Friends of the Hospital fund ($100). What a star! 
Also thanks to CRT Lincoln for donating signs, Beaver Trees Ltd for donating 
wood chips and also to Jes Faris and to all the volunteers who have helped us! 

 

Radar learning how to 
plant potatoes – with 
helpers 

 

Carved stones being re-laid 
by Amanda Daniell 
(representing the Maternity 
Hospital) and Kelvin Coe 
(SDC Mayor) 
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Lincoln Responsible Business Awards 
Lincoln businesses getting greener! 56 gain Lincoln Envirotown Awards! 

 

5 businesses gained platinum awards! Agresearch, 
Landcare research, Lincoln University Early Childhood 
Centre (not present) with Westpac Lincoln and Lincoln 
New World sharing the trophy for the most 
environmentally sustainable business. Sarah Walters, 
our new deputy mayor presented the awards with David 
Schwartfeger presenting the Trophy.  
 
The awards are aimed at encouraging Lincoln 
Businesses who undertaking environmentally 
sustainable practices as well as promoting local 
businesses. To gain a certificate, businesses have to 
complete a survey about their practices in the area of 
environmental sustainability and then receive a visit by 
our sustainability assessor, Rose-Marie Spijkerman for 
2010 who has to deal with earthquake issues at home 
and at with the Lincoln businesses! Thank you for all 
your hard work Rose-Marie. 
 
 

 

Platinum winners: Tim Emson 

(Agresearch), Graeme Rogers 

(Landcare Research), Jill Lee 

(Westpac Lincoln), Kyle Burnett 

(Lincoln New World), David 

Schwartfeger (Ngai Tahu Property), 

Sue Jarvis (Lincoln Envirotown Trust) 

 

 
 

Some of Silver and Gold winners – congratulations everyone! 

Lincoln Envirotown Trust publicises certified businesses that participate and will encourage people to 
support them.  The Silver and above award winners will be featured on the LET web site – managed 
Infosystems.  We are very pleased by the number of businesses gaining a platinum award  - 5, 
compared with 2 last year, the high number gaining gold (22), as well as many business improving from 
last year. 
There were some new questions in this year’s survey such as questions relating to Community 
Resilience, and we have put more emphasis on some areas such as staff training, promoting customer 
awareness and having a sustainable management policy – so we are raising the bar a little bit! 
56 businesses gained awards compared with 40 last year and we encourage more businesses to take 
part. We encourage Lincoln Businesses to join together to market the sustainable businesses of 
Lincoln  
This is a FREE service to Lincoln Businesses. It has been supported by the Selwyn District Council and 
The Canterbury Community Trust as well as Ngai Tahu Property and Lincoln University, who have 
provided the trophy. 
We have extended this service to businesses in Prebbleton and Leeston/Southbridge and hope to 
extend to other Selwyn communities in the future. 

 



3 

 

 

 

 

 

    
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Do you have environmental goods or services to advertise? Or does your business 
have a high standard of environmental management? We accept ads from businesses 
that fit with our  aims. $80 +GST for a full page, $40 half a page etc. Not for profit  
environmental organisations may be accepted at no cost . Any money goes to support 
our activities promoting environmental sustainability.  
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What is coming up? 

LET is teaming up with Jack Johnson! We will be part of his “Village 
Green” at his concert! Do you want to come to the concert? 
LET  is teaming up with Jack Johnson on his 2010 To The Sea Tour and All At Once, a 

social action network connecting nonprofits with people who want to become active in their 

local and world community. All At Once comes to life online at www.AllAtOnce.org. At every 

Jack Johnson concert he has a “Village Green”, a collection of interactive booths where 

you can get educated, get inspired, and connect face-to-face with us and other local and 

national non-profits. We were involved last time and we had great fun and raised money! 

He has invited LET to be involved again 

HOW YOU CAN TAKE ACTION! 

1) Become a Member of All At Once!  Visit www.AllAtOnce.org  to check out what 

you can do before, during, and after the show to get involved.  

2) Visit us at the show! We will be at Jack Johnson’s concert in Christchurch at the 

CBS Arena 30th November. Please come visit us in the Village Green, take 

environmental action, get your Village Green Passport stamped and enter to win a 

chance to view the concert from the stage!  

3) Help us raise funds!  Jack Johnson’s new charity is matching every dollar 

contributed to us at the show or directly to our organization from November 1 – 

December 31, 2010 up to a total of $US 2500.   Please make a contribution to LET 

right now and your money will be doubled by the Johnson Ohana Charitable 

Foundation! (assuming approval by CAFAmerica). You can direct credit your donation to 

our kiwi bank account: Kiwibank Account # 38-9004-0943103-00. Please identify it as Jack 

Johnson donation and also your name. Or you can contact us for other ways of donating. 

We will be auctioning tickets to the show which are $89.90 plus fees from Ticketek. 

Contact us if you are interested in ticket with all the money going to LET, matched by Jack 

Johnson! Let us know your best offer and how many tickets you would like. Highest offers 

get tickets! 

 
 
 
Collectively, individual actions create global change. Your actions, your voice, and 
your choices, all have a huge impact. www.AllAtOnce.org  
 
 
 

 

 

 

Do you want cheap 
tickets for the Jack 
Johnson Concert? AND 
have the money you 
pay go to support LET? 
See how below. 

http://www.allatonce.org/
http://www.allatonce.org/
http://www.allatonce.org/
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Earth Hour started in 2007 in Sydney, Australia when 2.2 million individuals and more than 2,000 
businesses turned their lights off for one hour to take a stand against climate change. Only a year 
later and Earth Hour had become a global sustainability movement with more than 50 million 
people across 35 countries participating. Global landmarks such as the Sydney Harbour Bridge, 
CN Tower in Toronto, Golden Gate Bridge in San Francisco, and Rome’s Colosseum, all stood in 
darkness, as symbols of hope for a cause that grows more urgent by the hour. 

 

In March 2009, hundreds of millions of people took part in the third Earth Hour. Over 4000 cities in 
88 countries officially switched off to pledge their support for the planet, making Earth Hour 2009 
the world’s largest global climate change initiative. 

On Saturday 27 March, Earth Hour 2010 became the biggest Earth Hour ever. A record 128 
countries and territories joined the global display of climate action. Iconic buildings and landmarks 
from Asia Pacific to Europe and Africa to the Americas switched off. People across the world from 
all walks of life turned off their lights and came together in celebration and contemplation of the 
one thing we all have in common – our planet. 

Earth Hour 2011 will take place on Saturday 26 March at 8.30pm (local time). It will continue to be 
a call to action to every individual, every business and every community throughout the world. A 
call to stand up, to take responsibility, to get involved and lead the global journey to a sustainable 
future. 

 
 
 
 
 

Earth Hour  26th March 2011 
8.30 – 9.30 pm 

We are again planning a week of events 

leading up and including earth hour 
Details will be in our newsletters, on our web site and in 

Council Call 
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Earth Hour Video Competition! This will be run 
again for next year’s earth hour (March 2011). Get 
planning now! Great prizes! Contact Sue or the 
SDC for more info. See end of newsletter for entry 
form. 

 

Kim Hill coming to Lincoln! Put this date in your diary! 
 

Kim Hill Hot Energy Debate 
Green Growth or Gas Guzzlers: Is there a future with energy growth? 
(to be held Thursday 24th March 2011 at Lincoln University, 7.00pm) 
 
We will also hold another Earth Hour Barn Dance – 26th March 
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       The Mahoe Reserve 

 
 

 
                     

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friends of Mahoe 
If you want to be on the email contact list for Mahoe planting days and working bees, let us know. 
If you have any spare time during the week, we still need lots of people to help with the 
maintenance.  

Mahoe Reserve Committee 
 
You are also welcome to join the Mahoe management committee. Only a few meetings a year!  
Contact Sue on 329 5858 or sue.jarvis@orcon.net.nz  for information. 

We have a new lake, provisionally named the Mahoe Lake. At the moment the 
public can’t walk through the reserve without gum boots. Please don’t take 
short cuts which may damage native plants. We are investigating the 
installation of a raised walkway. Approximately 940 trees have been planted 
this year. Unfortunately we are going to lose some because of the flooding from 
the high water table, possibly made worse this winter by the earthquake.  Some 
trees have seeded and we now have seedlings growing. This regeneration is 
great for the future. Many trees are growing taller and wider and are filling the 
gaps.  
Regular working bees will start again next year – in the mean time -  the weeds 
need our attention – Please come and weed any time, as long as you know a 
weed from a native seedling!  For more information or to make a time to help, 
ring Denis on 325 2806. Don’t forget Mahoe trail sheets are available from the 
Lincoln library, if you want something for the kids to do over the holidays. 

 
 

Mahoe “lake” October 2010 

mailto:sue.jarvis@orcon.net.nz
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Lincoln Envirotown Trust Meetings – get involved, meet like-
minded people 
 

LET meetings are normally held the FIRST MONDAY of each month at 7:30pm in the Lincoln 
Community Centre on Gerald Street.  For more information please contact Sue Jarvis, 329-5858 
or sue.jarvis(at)orcon.net.nz.  
 

 

The Springs Road/Gerald Street Plant&Food corner native planting –needs weeding. 
Can you help? Contact Sue on 3295858 
 

Would you like to be part of our new gardens? The people, who have been involved 
with the gardens, including the group who have had beds, have formed the Friends of the 
Gardens. This group will help organise the running of the gardens. We also are grateful to 
Terry Windle and Bill McClure who are acting as mentors and passing on their extensive 
gardening knowledge. If anyone would like to join this group whether as a learner, helper or 
mentor, please let us know. Ring Sue on 329 58558 or Jes (our new coordinator) on 
3255851or 021 02581441. Jes will be at the gardens 10.00am -12.30pm Saturdays and 
Mondays, or by appointment.  
 
 

 

The Lincoln Zero Waste Challenge - winning 
street will be announced soon 
 
Past winners 2006 - Glebe Close 
  2007 - Glebe Close & Roblyn Place co-winners 
  2008 - The Crescent at Lincoln University 
  2010 - Will your street be the next winner?  
 
This year the winning street will be acknowledged with a special afternoon tea for 
the street and a plaque acknowledging their win. 
 
Not sure about what’s what or how to reduce your waste even further? Go to the 
soon to be updated Waste section on the Lincoln Envirotown website for useful 
links. 
 

www.lincolnenvirotown.org.nz 

 
. 

 

 

Welcome to Jes Faris, our new garden co-ordinator – 
what a great start! Jes has really got stuck in and has 
been unfazed by moving the garden and the huge effort 
asked of her! 

You are invited! We are having a “Come and share gardening tips, or just come to learn 
about gardening” day at the gardens on Sunday December 5th from 3-5pm. Bring the 
family. Please let us know if you are interested. Contact Jes on 3255851 or 021 
02581441 or email Sue 

http://www.lincolnenvirotown.org.nz/
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The award ceremony for the top poem writers was held on Sunday 17th 
October. We had over a hundred entries! A book of the best poems is 

available for $15.00 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Age six and 
under winners  

 

Age 7-10 
winners 

Thank you to Kelvin Coe, Mayor of Selwyn, for presenting the 
prizes, and for wearing his chain! 

More congratulations! 
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Congratulations to the winners: 
 

6 and under: 

First: Sophie Wise (6)  

Second: Jonathan Smithie s (6)  

Third: Megan Rawlins  (6)  

Commended: Olivia Kerr (6), Nisha 

Joseph (6), George Bassett - Smith (6), 

Lydia Smithies (4)  
 

¶ 7-10 years 

¶ First: Nicole Cochrane (10 )  

¶ Second: Kaleb Belmonte  (7)  

¶ Third: Esther Blain (9)  

¶ Commended:  Jessica Swarbrick 

(10), Matt hew Hadler (10),  

¶ Jasmine Curtis (8)  
 

¶ 11-14 years 

¶ First: Nina Rask (11)  

¶ Second George Watson (12)  

¶ Third equal: Stephan Hofmann (12)  and Abigail Smithies (13)  

¶ Commended: Rafael Clarke (12), Henry Clark (11), William Laughton (11), 
Jessica Crossman (11) 

 

 

¶ 15-18 years 

¶ First: Zoe Haylock (16)  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

There are Sustainability Groups in other communities:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SHOP  SMART 
SHOP  LOCAL 

 
~Come and take a Fresh Look~ 

 
 
Look at what your local community market has got in store for you ! ..... 

The Market will be weekly Saturdays 10am – 1pm for the Summer 
                            Season from Oct to April 

A GREAT RANGE OF LOCAL MARKET 
STALLS OF PRODUCE AND CRAFTS 

ALL TOO GOOD TO MISS!! 
 
Ring Debbie 3295757 /  0274785005  for details or if you wish to have a stall.                       
www.selwynfamersmarket.org.nz  
 

Support & Join In with the Lincoln Community Spirit 

http://www.selwynfamersmarket.org.nz/
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ROLLESTON ENVIROTOWN 
"A better environment starts with you" 
 
 
  
Rolleston Envirotown meetings are held on the third Tuesday evening in the month, during 
winter starting at 7pm or 7.30pm in the summer. The meeting venue is Community House in 
Rolleston, 45 Shelley Street. Email Nicole tonicermu@gmail.com or phone Catherine 347 8240 if 
you are interested. All welcome. 
  

The Rolleston Envirotown Market for produce and craft is held on the second Sunday in the 
month 10am to 1pm. The market is sited in Rolleston Square carpark area alongside Rolleston 
Drive. During inclement weather the market is sited in the large vacant shop opposite the 
RendezVous Cafe. BUG-R offer free bicycle maintenance at the monthly market. 
 
The Rolleston Envirotown Community Garden is being led by Sacha, if you would like to help 
contact sacha.murray@hotmail.com This group presently meets on the fourth Tuesday evening in 
the month. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You don’t live in Lincoln but would like to make a difference? 
 

 

 

 

Violin players Ellen and Leigh Walters 
played “Happy Birthday” at the Rolleston 
Envirotown Market followed by requests 
raising money for Canterbury Earthquake 
Fund. September 2010 
 

 

1st anniversary Rolleston Envirotown 

Market 12 September 2010. Nicole 

Bührs presenting hamper to Liz 

Bonsall and son James 

 

 

 

 

Nicole presenting hamper to Liz Bonsall 

mailto:tonicermu@gmail.com
mailto:sacha.murray@hotmail.com
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The Rolleston Envirotown Community Garden The Community Garden group, with the help of 

Rolleston Envirotown, has been working hard this year to create a community garden for 

Rolleston. The community garden land has kindly been lent by the Rolleston Combined Church 

(Church of the Resurrection). The land for the community garden is on the corner of Brookside 

Road and William Street, Rolleston. The Rolleston Envirotown Community Garden is the second 

project set up by Rolleston Envirotown, with the first project being the monthly market Market 

stallholders fees go to the garden project. The aim of the community garden is to promote 

community participation and interaction, while aiming to reach the ultimate goal of local resilience. 

It is also a place where we can educate the community on how to grow and produce food, so that 

the community may do so themselves at home and in the future. 
  

The Rolleston Community Garden group greatly appreciate any help as they continue this process 
of the creation of their community’s garden. For more information, donations, or to simply lend a 
hand contact Sacha on sacha.murray@hotmail.com or alternatively ring on 03 347 8175. They 
would like to thank the church and sponsors for their help and support to get them to this point. 
Without this support this project would not have been possible.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
SPRINGSTON ENVIRO-COMMUNITY 
 
 

 
The next Springston Enviro-Community meeting will be held on November 22nd  at 7.30pm  
Springston rugby club rooms. Everyone welcome! We will be continuing to put into action the 
ideas that have been suggested by the community.  
 

 

 

First working bee Rolleston 
Community Garden 

 

Jack Cave watering the recently 
planted miniature toi toi at the 
Rolleston Envirotown Community 
Garden corner Brookside Road and 
William Street Rolleston. October 
2010 

mailto:sacha.murray@hotmail.com
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The Springston Enviro-Community has already started work on investigating a place for a 
community garden, a native planting guide for Springston, a native garden trip including Broadfield 
gardens and Motukarara DOC nursery) and a number of other topics.  
 
Come and meet up with a group of enthusiastic locals. If you want to find out more, contact Sue on 
329 5858 or Debbie on 329 5757.  
 
 

LEESTON ENVIRO TOWN 
 

Leeston and Southbridge got behind their Responsible Business Awards with 29 businesses gained 
awards. Amy Adams, MP for Selwyn, presented the certificates.  
 
The Leeston assessor was Margaret Russell. Thanks for all your hard work!  
 
Leeston Envirotown is holding a community information meeting at 7.00pm on Monday the 29th 
November at the Leeston Community Room (back of the library). The topic (requested by the 
community) is “What else can I do with this waste”. There will be two speakers, Dave Hock, 
solid waste manager from Selwyn District Council and a representative from Mastagard. There will 
be refreshments.   For more information about Leeston Envirotown Phone: Margaret on 324 3949, 
or contact Sara russellsaraj@gmail.com or Mel melissa.renganathan@gmail.com  
 

 

PREBBLETON ENVIRO-VILLAGE  Prebbleton are on their second year of 

Responsible Business Awards  with so many businesses getting a gold award last 
year that we now have a platinum award for Prebbleton businesses to aspire to.  
The award ceremony will be held on the 26th November at 6.30pm in the 
Community Hall. Contact Chris Macann if you are interested in finding out more: 
349 9660, chrismacann@gmail.com  
 
Contact Details If you would like to find out more about Prebbleton Enviro-Village please 

call Nicola Willett on 3497990 or email n.willett@xtra.co.nz 
 

 

LITTLE RIVER  
To contact the Little River group ring Kaite Hansen on 325 1917 or believe33@snap.net.nz   
 
WEST MELTON  
 West Melton “Enviro” group has had its first planning meeting and are starting with a survey of the 
residents of the West Melton area. The school “Enviro warriors” are involved 
If you are interested in getting involved contact Sue on 329 5858. 

 
TAI TAPU 
If you live in Tai Tapu we are hoping to arrange an initial meeting soon. If you are interested contact Sue 
on 329 5858 
 

The Lincoln Envirotown Trust is providing support to these communities as they get 
underway with their sustainability plans. 
 

If you live in another community and  would like help to get a group started, contact Sue. 
 
We also help other communities outside the Selwyn area. 
 

We have set up “on line communities” for all the “Enviro” groups linked to LET, under the 
umbrella of “Selwyn groups”  http://selwyncom.onlinegroups.net . Have a look! The idea is to 
allow a small community or a street etc to easily contact each other – perhaps to say “we have 
extra pears, who would like some” etc. John Veitch has been our “coach” – Thank you, John 

mailto:russellsaraj@gmail.com
mailto:melissa.renganathan@gmail.com
mailto:chrismacann@gmail.com
mailto:n.willett@xtra.co.nz
mailto:believe33@snap.net.nz
http://selwyncom.onlinegroups.net/
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Other useful stuff! 

The Transition Forum is held on a Tuesday every 2 months at 12.30 pm and used to be held in 

the St Albans’s Community Center at 12.30 pm until the quake. Probably will now be held at the 
WEA. If you are interested in sharing ideas with others with sustainability at heart then come 
along. Contact Sue or Christoph Hensch cmhensch@gmail.com  for more details or to be put on 
the contact list for meetings. Also look at:  http://www.transitiontowns.org.nz/  
 

Canterbury Transition Community News – info from Christoph Hensch 
A free website has been set up, which still needs some work done. The concept of the website is a 
news website, with the latest articles scrolling down the homepage as new articles are posted at 
the top. The site also provides for static pages with permanent information, like lists of local 
initiatives, or an ethics statement, etc.  
 
The site has been name "Canterbury Transition Community News" in the interim, and we would 
like to get your feedback on it. The appearance has not been customised in any way (out of the 
box graphics, etc.). We are also interested in hearing your feedback on the functionality of the site. 
There is a number of options how menus, tags and categories can be used and displayed. 
The site is now online and can be accessed here:  http://transcc.wordpress.com Have a look. 

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.canterburybiodiversity.org.nz/ 

The Canterbury Biodiversity Group has launched a web site for information related to biodiversity 
in Canterbury NZ. 

You can play a part in making sure our native plants and animals are around for future generations 
to enjoy. Whatever activity you get involved in ... native tree plantings, beach clean-ups, stock 
control and fencing, legal protection of land, project funding ... you will be helping to preserve our 
natural inheritance. 

What is Biodiversity? 

'Biodiversity' is short for biological diversity. It describes the variety of all biological life. 

If you haven’t discovered this yet – there is often interesting info and discussion from around the 
world. Fostering Sustainable Behavior digest fsb@cbsmlist.com   www.cbsm.com 
 

EnvironmentalTLD What's Your Earth Impact? Take the EarthLab Challenge and learn ways to 
track and reduce your Carbon Footprint! www.earthlab.com 

 

A speaker programme is part of our aim to be a role model for other communities and 
provide help and support for them to progress towards sustainability. If you would like a 
speaker for your group or community contact Sue on 329 5858. 
 
 

Other useful info 

mailto:cmhensch@gmail.com
http://www.transitiontowns.org.nz/
http://transcc.wordpress.com/
http://www.canterburybiodiversity.org.nz/
mailto:fsb@cbsmlist.com
http://www.cbsm.com/
http://www.facebook.com/EnvironmentalTLD
http://www.earthlab.com/
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http://www.toaks.org/government/depts/public_works/environmental/residential/games_and_educa
tional_resources/gogreen_kids.asp  Pledge for kids City of a thousand Oaks, USA – apparently a 
huge number of kids have pledged on line! Have a look at link below. 
Also lots of enviro  activities and games  for kids  

 

 
Info about waste-free lunches in schools 
http://www.deq.idaho.gov/waste/educ_tools/waste_free_lunch.cfm#lunchbox 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Get Involved! 
 

We have a number of sub-committees and interest groups – let us know if you would 
like to join groups interested in energy generation, water conservation, native 
biodiversity, children’s environmental education, reducing light pollution (starlight 
project) and many other groups – you could start one! Our energy generation group 
is collecting information about the feasibility of wind and solar generation, which will 
eventually be available on our web site. 
 

 

Check out our Web site! 
www.lincolnenvirotown.org.nz 

Here you can check out back issues of our newsletters, find sustainability links and much 
more. Please let us know what information you would like. 

NEW!  WE NOW HAVE A FORUM WHERE YOU CAN POST YOUR QUESTIONS AND 

COMMENTS AND GET FEEDBACK FROM OTHERS – TRY IT OUT! (Can be accessed from the 
home page)  

 
 

Submissions: 
LET frequently makes submissions to Government,  ECan and the SDC as well as to 
other organisations. If you are interested in helping with submissions or have an 
issue you think that LET might be interested in making a submission on, please 
contact Sue on 329 5858  

Stuff for Kids 

http://www.toaks.org/government/depts/public_works/environmental/residential/games_and_educational_resources/gogreen_kids.asp
http://www.toaks.org/government/depts/public_works/environmental/residential/games_and_educational_resources/gogreen_kids.asp
http://www.deq.idaho.gov/waste/educ_tools/waste_free_lunch.cfm#lunchbox
http://www.lincolnenvirotown.org.nz/
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Lincoln and Selwyn Native Planting Guide – now 
updated! Ever wondered which native New Zealand plants might add 

that special something to your landscaping?  A Lincoln and Selwyn planting 
guide written for LET with help from Landcare Research and Lincoln 
University will help with basic background information and planting 
suggestions.   

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 

  
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fed up with all that junk mail but still want to receive the local papers?  

Collect one of our mail box stickers from the Lincoln Library for a gold coin, or contact us 
 

 
 

Borrow the LET Cent-a-meter  
 

The LET Cent-a-meter is a tool that assists homeowners with information about their own energy use. The Cent-
a-meter is available from LET for at least $5 dollars donation and a $100 refundable deposit. If interested, 
contact Sue Jarvis at 329-5858. 

 

This guide will help you decide which native plants are suitable for 
your garden. It gives ideas for shrubberies, hedges, pergolas, 
herbaceous borders, native lawns, rock gardens and rain gardens. 
Ecosourced natives are much more likely to survive in our local 
conditions, without as much care and watering as non-natives. Be 
part of the Greenway Canterbury movement aiming to spread 
corridors of natives from the mountains to the sea so that our 
threatened native plants and animals have somewhere to live and can 
move from one habitat to the next. This guide is available from the 
Lincoln Library and Lincoln CRT Real Estate. It is also available as a 

downloadable file from our web site: www.lincolnenvirotown.org.nz.  
Thank you to Kiwiflora and Southern Woods for their sponsorship.  

 

Backyard Biodiversity in Canterbury 
This is booklet is available FREE from the 
Lincoln Library and other Selwyn libraries 

on request. It is also downloadable as a pdf 
from the LET web site from the resources 

page. 

 

http://www.lincolnenvirotown.org.nz/
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Summary of up-coming events 
Date Event Where Who 

26th November 
6.30pm 

Prebbleton Business 
Award Ceremony  

Prebbleton 
Community Hall 

Prebbleton Businesses and other 
Prebbleton community members 

29th November  
7.00pm 

What else can I do 
with this waste? 

Leeston 
Community 
Room 

Leeston community members and 
businesses 

Sunday 
December 5th 
from 3-5pm. 

“Come and share 
gardening tips, or just 
come to learn about 
gardening” day  

Lincoln 
Community 
Gardens behind 
the Maternity 
Hospital  

Anyone interested in sharing or 
learning about gardening. Bring 
your families 

Saturday 11th 
December 

Lincoln Pageant Lincoln Everyone! 
Helpers needed to look after 
caravan and LET table 

March 11th Deadline for video 
competition entries 

Send to SDC Anyone 

March 24th 
2011 

Kim Hill debate Lincoln 
university  

Anyone 

March 25th 
2011 

Video Competition 
presentations 

Rolleston Everyone 

March 26th 
2011 

Earth Hour barn dance Lincoln Everyone 

   
 

 


